
Wilton DPW Building Committee
19 MARCH 2022 / 09:00 AM / TOWN HALL COURT ROOM

Attendees
Deb Mortvedt Chair, Bruce Berry Vice-Chair, Nick Germain Town Administrator, Kellie Sue
Boisonnault (New) Chair, Dave Boisonnault Emergency Management Director,Daren McGettigan
Secretary,  Absent Mary Guild

Agenda
Last Meeting Follow-up

1. Last meeting minutes accepted.

New Business

2. Nick to discuss with a  bond agent about getting a proposal timetable for 2023.

3. Kellie to reach out to a Budget Committee Member possibly Kelly Eshbach  for
input/interest in being a representative to the committee.

4. March 28th, new DPW Director

5. Deb Mortvendt Chair made a motion to select Kellie Sue Boissonault as the new Chair,
motion seconded and passed.

6. Bruce cautioned that six months to do everything for a building design, location, bond
might be rushed and not suitable for a long term use as is the goal for this project.

7. The Town of Brookline DPW building seems to be a better design for long term use than
Amherst DPW Building which appears to be boxed up.

8. Deb suggested community involvement/fundraising like a calendar to entice interest in the
project/effort.

9. Dave will contact the Town of Pelham DPW, to set up a visit to the new facility and
outbuildings.

10. Various town owned and privately owned property discussed for a new location.

11. Possible sites must address environmental and residential concerns, environmental
impact, runoff, aquifer impact and  private wells.

Notes
● Town of Pelham DPW Building Tour tentatively set for April 9th.  Meet at Wilton Police

Station at 8:40 for a carpool to Pelham.


